
Feb. 5 (Sun)  In-person worship service, 8:00 AM 
   Women’s Retreat Info Session in the Fellowship Hall, 9:30 AM 
   In-person & streaming worship service, 10:30 AM 
   Lent Team Meeting in the conference room, 11:45 AM 
   Parlor Remodel Team Meeting in 4th-6th grade classroom, 11:45 AM 
   Single’s Lunch at Mission Barbecue, 11:45 AM 
   Sunday Funday in the Fellowship Hall, 1:00 PM    
Feb. 7 (Tu)  Book Study in Room 5, 10 AM 
Feb. 9 (Th)  Great Expectations Bible Study in Room 5, 9:30 AM 
   Worship choir practice in the choir room, 7:00 PM 
Feb. 11 (Sat) Youth Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser in the Fellowship Hall, 5:00-7:00 PM 
Feb. 12 (Sun) In-person worship service, 8:00 AM 
   Women’s Retreat Info Session in the Fellowship Hall, 9:30 AM 
   In-person & streaming worship service, 10:30 AM 
   J-Walkers in the Fellowship Hall, 12:00—2:00 PM 

Dial-in Number for 10:30 AM Service:  

888-719-1054 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 2.5.23 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Annual Congregational Meeting  

Sunday, February 19, 2023 at 9:00 AM 

In-person and Zoom 

ttsu.me/congmeeting 

 

Annual report and proposed changes to 

constitution/bylaws now in the back 

and side narthexes! 

Ash Wednesday is on Wednesday 

 February 22nd and we will have services 

at 3 PM and 7 PM in the sanctuary and 

streaming. We will also have a simple  

dinner of soup and salad at 6 PM. We ask 

that you do sign up for the dinner so we 

can have an accurate count of the number 

of people attending. We also are in need 

of volunteers to sign up to provide soup 

and salad for the dinner. You can sign up 

using the links below or in the side 

 narthex! 

 

ttsu.me/ashwednesdaydinner 

ttsu.me/soupandsalad 

Lent will 

soon be 

here, and 

once again 

we will be 

having 

Wednesday 

night din-

ners and 

services. 

The dinners 

will be held at 6 PM, and will all be  

potlucks. To sign up, simply use the link 

below or the sign-up sheets found in the 

side narthex. We hope to see you there! 

 

ttsu.me/lentendinners 

INTERESTED IN A MEN’S RETREAT? 
 
Mt. Zion Men’s Ministry group (Tri-M) is 
looking to gauge the interest for a men’s 
retreat this fall (September/October). If in-
terested, you can sign up using the link be-
low to get more information. We are ex-
ploring little to no-cost options. 
 

ttsu.me/mensretreat 

For Lent this year, our  

worship themes will be 

based on the Lenten Daily 

Devotional, “Lent In Plain 

Sight” by Jill Duffield. We  

encourage you to utilize this 

devotional throughout Lent. 

Beginning Wednesday,  

February 1st, we will have copies of the 

devotional available for $10/book. You are 

also welcome to purchase the book on your 

own.  

 

The study group that meets on Tuesday 

mornings will be reading and  

discussing Lent in Plain Sight beginning 

Tuesday, February 7, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in 

Room 5.  Any member of the congregation 

who would like to join in the  

conversation will be welcomed.  Please 

contact Mike Gibbs (717-244-9151; 

gibbsmh@comcast.net) either to let him 

know your intent to join or to get more  

information.  

mailto:gibbsmh@comcast.net


MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 2.5.23 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Date Attendance Current 

Receipts 

Ave. Week-

ly 

E-tithing 

Total Received 

for Current 

Weekly 

Budget for 

Current 

Exp 

January 8, 

2023 

25 (8 AM in-person) 

80 (10:30 AM in-person) 

59 (streaming) 

$2,827.00 $2,066.00 

(based on 5 

wks/month) 

$4,893.00 $6,759.00 

January 15, 

2023 

22 (8 AM in-person) 

76 (10:30 AM in-person) 

91 (streaming) 

$1,847.00 $2,066.00 

(based on 5 

wks/month) 

$3,913.00 $6,759.00 

January 22, 

2023 

25 (8 AM in-person) 

62 (10:30 AM in –

person) 

55 (streaming) 

$2,401.50 $2,066.00 

(based on 5 

wks/month) 

$4,467.50 $6,759.00 

January 29, 

2023 

26 (8 AM in-person) 

59 (10:30 AM in-person) 

63 (streaming) 

$2,440.00 $2,066.00 

(based on 5 

wks/month) 

$4,506.00 $6,759.00 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Undergoing Treatment:   

Jen Kerchner 

Nancy Schwartz 

Monika Fauth 

Recuperating   

Al Fauth  

Monika Fauth  

Ted Trout-Landen 

Robin Everhart 

Lina Everhart 

The youth group spaghetti dinner is back! 

It will be held on Saturday, February 11th 

from 5-7 PM and tickets are now available! 

It is $8 for adults, $4 for kids 4-10, and 3 &  

under are free! 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 

 

In the event of inclement weather, please check WGAL (www.WGAL.com) website, Mt. 

Zion’s website (www.mtzionucc.org), the church voicemail, or Mt. Zion’s Facebook page 

for changes.  

The Holy Dingalings, our intergenerational bell 

choir, are back! We will be playing on Sunday, 

February 19th at the 10:30 AM service! There is 

no practice necessary, just a quick warm-up that 

Sunday after the congregational meeting (around 

9:45 AM). Please sign up using the link below so I 

know how many bells to prepare! Thank you!  

 

ttsu.me/bells 

INTERESTED IN WOMEN’S  

RETREAT? 

As a reminder, the women’s retreat is  

being held from Friday, April 21st through 

Sunday, April 23rd at Camp Hebron. To 

reserve a spot, you can sign up using the 

registration form found in the weekly  

e-mails or the side narthex. Please return 

the form to the church along with a $25 

deposit by February 12th. The remaining 

amount of $175 will be due by March 

12th. If this is a financial hardship, please 

don’t hesitate to speak with Pastor  

Danielle so that you can still attend. There 

will be two information sessions held in 

February, on the 5th and the 12th, at 9:30 

AM in the fellowship hall. Please plan to 

attend one of those dates if you are  

planning on attending the retreat! 

February’s monthly  
mission is Mt. Zion’s  
Disaster Relief Fund. 
Since this fund has been 
established in 2004, we 
have sent financial  
assistance immediately to 

victims of various natural disasters. When  
disaster strikes, the need is great. Your 
contributions to this month's mission will be 
there to go where it is needed most.. Thank 
you!  


